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YUEN LONG TUNG KOON DISTRICT ASSOCIATION
MRS.WONG SIU KEUNG KINDERGARTEN

No: 231005
6" October, 2023

Dear Parents,

Parent-child Reading Scheme

Our school encourages parents to read books, tell stories, and share fun of

reading with their children. It can improve their ability of language, broaden their
knowledge and enhance the relationship between child and parent. We hope the
parents help their children to foster good reading habit.

The scheme is proceeded as follows.

1.

Our school lends two story books to students every month. (i.e. The first and
third week)

Parent could borrow books from the school or library twice (i.e. The second and
fourth week)

After the parent and student have finished reading the story book together,
please guide the children to complete the book report.

Student is required to return the story book on the following Monday.

The book reading award is established. Read more than 45 books to get a
gold award, 35 books or above to get the silver award, 30 books or above to get
the bronze award. (It is required to finish the book report after reading book.)
The school implements the parent-child reading scheme in order to enhance
the reading interest and ability. In the meantime, parents may teach their
children to take care of the books. If the book is found damaged or loss, we may
reserve the right to compensate for it.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Chieng Ra Fung

Principal

| have read and understood this circular.

Signed by Parent :

Date :




